
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 18th October 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are inviting the children to dress up as a child from Victorian times on Tuesday 1st November 2016.  

This will be an exciting way to launch our new topic about Victorian children and the school life and toys 

they had at this time.  

We will be in role for the day, to help with an understanding of how it would have been for these children.  

If you need any ideas or have any questions, please see one of the Year 1 team.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Butler    Mrs Fenwick   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 1 Class Teacher  Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher  

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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